
Annual meeting/conference (e.g. CCR-FYI Colloquium, PI retreat) 
○ Save the date: (meeting/conference) 

 
EXAMPLE:  
 
Subject: Save the date: 16th Annual CCR and DCEG SS/SC Retreat 
 
Dear CCR and DCEG Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians,  
  
The NCI’s Center for Cancer Research (CCR), Division of Cancer Epidemiology and Genetics (DCEG), andthe 
Frederick National Laboratory for Cancer Research (FNLCR) present the:  
  
16th Annual CCR and DCEG Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians Retreat 
  
Date: April 3rd, 2020 
Location: NCI Shady Grove, 9609 Medical Center Drive, Rockville, MD 20850 
  
All CCR, DCEG and Leidos Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians, and PIs are invited! 
  
For details on the agenda and to submit an abstract, please visit the registration website below: 
https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat 
  
The theme of this year’s retreat is "Emerging Technologies and Innovation in Cancer Research”. 
  
We will also have the following: 

● SSSC poster sessions 
● SSSC oral presentations (selected speakers) 
● TRAVEL AWARDS for best oral and poster presentation 
● Registrant will have an option to bring one guest (NCI colleague) 

  
Please submit an abstract by February 7, 2020 to be considered for travel award. Abstracts from all fields are 
welcome and do NOT need to be specific to this year’s theme. 
  
Please address your questions and comments to:  
NCI SS/SC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chairs  

● Nicolas Çuburu (cuburun@mail.nih.gov) 
● Duane Hamilton (duane.hamilton@nih.gov) 

  
The Center for Cancer Training Staff: Nicole Garner (nicole.garner@nih.gov) 
  
Hope to see you all at the retreat!   
  
Sincerely,  
The 2020 NCI SS/SC Retreat Planning Committee 
  
Sent By: 
Nicolas Çuburu, Ph.D. 
NCI SS/SC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chair 
Bldg. 37, Rm. 4112 
Bethesda, Maryland 20892 
Phone: 240-760-6894 - Fax: 240-541-4502 

https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat


 
Annual meeting/conference (e.g. CCR-FYI Colloquium, PI retreat) 

○ Submit abstracts for (meeting/conference) 
 
EXAMPLE: 
 
Subject: Submit abstracts for the 16th Annual CCR and DCEG SS/SC Retreat 
 
Dear fellow Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians, 
  
The abstract submission deadline for 16th Annual CCR and DCEG Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians Retreat is 
Friday, February 7, 2020. 
  
The year’s theme is “Emerging Technologies andInnovation in Cancer Research.”  Abstracts from all fields are 
welcome and do NOT need to be specific to this year’s theme. Submit an abstract by February 7 to be considered 
for travel award. 
  
Registration and abstract submission can be completed at 
https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat. 
  
The retreat will be held on April 3, 2020 at the NCI Shady Grove campus in Rockville, MD. All CCR, DCEG and 
Leidos Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians, and PIs are invited!  
  
Please address your questions and comments to:  
  
NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chairs  

● Nicolas Çuburu (cuburun@mail.nih.gov) 
● Duane Hamilton (duane.hamilton@nih.gov) 

  
The Center for Cancer Training Staff 

● Angela Jones (jonesangel@mail.nih.gov) 
  
Hope to see you all at the retreat!   
  
Sincerely,  
The 2020 NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee 
  
Sent By: 
Nicolas Çuburu, Ph.D. 
NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chair 
Bldg. 37, Rm. 4112 
Bethesda, Maryland 20892 
Phone: 240-760-6894 - Fax: 240-541-4502 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat


Annual meeting/conference (e.g. CCR-FYI Colloquium, PI retreat) 
○ Register now for (meeting) 

 
EXAMPLE: 
 
Subject: Register now for the 16th Annual CCR and DCEG SS/SC Retreat 
 
Dear fellow Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians, 
  
Registration is open for the 16th Annual CCR and DCEG Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians Retreat. The deadline to 
register is March 20, 2020. The year’s theme is “Emerging Technologies and Innovation in Cancer Research.”   
 
Registration can be completed at the following link: https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat. 
  
The retreat will be held on April 3, 2020 at the NCI Shady Grove campus in Rockville, MD. All CCR, DCEG and 
Leidos Staff Scientists and Staff Clinicians, and PIs are invited!  
  
Please address your questions and comments to:  
  
NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chairs  

● Nicolas Çuburu (cuburun@mail.nih.gov) 
● Duane Hamilton (duane.hamilton@nih.gov) 

  
The Center for Cancer Training Staff 

● Angela Jones (jonesangel@mail.nih.gov) 
  
Hope to see you all at the retreat!   
  
Sincerely,  
The 2020 NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee 
  
Sent By: 
Nicolas Çuburu, Ph.D. 
NCI SSSC Retreat Planning Committee Co-Chair 
Bldg. 37, Rm. 4112 
Bethesda, Maryland 20892 
Phone: 240-760-6894 - Fax: 240-541-4502 
 

https://events.cancer.gov/cct/sssc-retreat

